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To: Consultations
Subject: I Vehemently object to Policy 4 Lands at Brooklands Farm
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Dear Sirs, 
 
 I would like to register my strong objection to Policy W4 Lands at Brooklands Farm because the proposed 
development of 1400 homes will add to the burden of an already over-burdened sewage infrastructure that is 
unable to cope with existing demand. It will increase the already horrendously high amount of sewage discharge 
into the sea which has resulted in many cases of serious illness, to myself also.  
It will increase traffic congestion when we already experience gridlock, and hence pollution, detrimental to our air 
quality.  
The increase in number of residents will add to the burden of insufficient GP/Dentist appointments, as well as 
increase demand on school/nursery places, veterinary services, emergency services, hospital beds, Public transport 
overload, etc..  
Loss of valuable agricultural land, loss of Whitstable's countryside, more concrete which leads to flooding, 
diminishes wildlife habitat and biodiversity.  
Terrible condition of our roads will be impacted further with increase in car numbers. 
 
I would like an acknowledgment of this email please. 
 
Yours, 
 
Mr Leo John Taylor 
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